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Missoula Christian Softball is gearing up for the 2024 season! The 
basic info for 2024 is listed below. If you are interested in putting a 
team together or joining a team, visit our website-
missoulachristiansoftball.org, Facebook-Missoula Christian Softball 
League or you can call Heather at 406-360-5734. 

This is a slow pitch, co-rec league, you must have 3 women on the 
field and all players must be 14+ years old. Games are at Fort 
Missoula on Friday nights-6pm, 7:30pm & 9pm. Season starts April 
26th, each team will play 10 games over 8 weeks and play in a double 
elimination tournament on July 12 & 13th. Cost is $600.00 per team. 
Rosters and fees are due April 12th.  
 

 

                                            

                                                


